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15th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
This is to inform you that the school will be shut for pupils on polling day, Thursday 6th 
May 2021. Teachers will have a training day. 
 
We had asked the Council to not be used as a polling station as we had missed out on 
so much face-to-face-teaching over the last year. The polling group of the Council have 
tried to find a suitable alternative in the locality but were unable to locate one. 
 
School is open on Friday, 7th May. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr R Müller 
Headteacher 
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